
  

    

Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!    
 

January Birthdays 

13 Meili Daniel 

                    16 Tim Stoen                  21 Vicki Brandes            29 Michael Moreland 

 
 

 

  

  COMING UP: 
 

Weekly Meetings: 

     Sundays    9:00 a.m.  Adult Sunday School in Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall   
     Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service in the Sanctuary 
     Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School and Childcare during Worship Service. 
     Tuesdays  7:30 a.m.  Breakfast, Fun, Conversation, Study,  Alma Mendosa Room 
     Tuesdays  9-12 a.m.  Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers 
     Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study    
     Wednesdays 3:00     Christian Spirituality Group, Library 
     Thursdays 9:00 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 
     Thursdays and Fridays, Counseling appointments with Kathy Mooney, Fireside Room 
     Thursdays 6:30 p.m. Choir Practice, Alma Mendosa Room    
     Fridays      5:00 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties    
     First Sundays Communion 10:00 a.m. 
     First and Third Mondays  6-8 p.m.  Jr. High Youth Group,  Preston Hall 
     Second and Fourth Mondays 608   Jr. High Youth Group, Fort Bragg 
     First Mondays 5:00 p.m. Worship Committee Meeting,   
     Third Mondays  4:00 p.m. Deacon’s Meeting, in the Ronn Garton Library        
     Second Tuesdays  6:30 p.m. Session Meets Alma Mendosa Room    
     Last Wednesday Evenings of Month, 5:00 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner, Preston Hall                    

 

 

Jr. High Youth Group will not meet in January, 

But you may go to 1st Presbyterian Church Youth Group on the 

 
 

Mendocino Presbyterian Church 
Donald McCullough, Pastor  

44831 Main Street * P.O. Box 105 * Mendocino * CA * 95460 * 
Telephone (707) 937-5441    *   Fax (707) 937-0524   *    www.mendopres.org   

Office email address: office@mendopres.org 

Office Hours: Monday – Friday 10:00 – 5:00 (lunch 12-1) 

 

     
Sadly we have lost our friend and member Paul Selchau. 

 

Paul passed away on Tuesday morning January 3. 
 

There will be a memorial service for Paul here at 

Mendocino Presbyterian Church on 

Saturday, January 14, 2012 at 1:00 pm 

with a reception following. 
 

 

   

Our wonderful choir, under the direction of Patricia 

Lacy, is taking a well deserved break during the 

month of January. 

 

Rehearsals will resume on Thursday, February 2 at 

6:30 pm in the Choir Room. New members are 

welcome. 
 

 
 

2012 Offering Envelopes 

Please pick up your box of envelopes for your offerings 
during 2012. They are located on the table in the entry, 

arranged by envelope number and more/less alphabetically. 
If you do not see your name and think you have been 

assigned an number, please call the church office. If you 
would like to have a box of envelopes to use during the 

coming year, please also call the church office, 937-5441 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Worship Committee Meeting 
Lois will be in touch with time and date. 

 

Session Meeting 
Monday, January 9, 2012 at 6:30 pm 
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